
From: DND 
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 3:03 PM 
To: Hicks, Darren 
Subject: RE: GX Technology Canada Ltd. GrandSPAN Marine 2D Seismic, Gravity and Magnetic 
Survey, 2014 to 2018 
 
The responses to comments we provided GXT GrandSPAN Marine were reviewed.  All of our 
comments have been addressed.  
 
MARLANT Safety and Environmental Officer, MARLANT Safety and Environment 
Maritime Forces Atlantic 
Department of National Defence/Government of Canada 
 
Officier de la sécurité et de l'environnement des FMAR(A), Sécurité et environnement des 
FMAR(A) 
Forces maritimes de l’Atlantique 
Ministère de la Défense nationale/Gouvernement du Canada 
 
 
From: Hicks, Darren [mailto:DHicks@cnlopb.ca]   
Sent: March-21-16 10:18 AM  
To: DND  
Subject: RE: GX Technology Canada Ltd. GrandSPAN Marine 2D Seismic, Gravity and Magnetic 
Survey, 2014 to 2018 
 
Good morning: on March 11, 2016 I forwarded a “Response to Reviewer Comments” for your 
review to determine if comments made by DND on the proposed EA Amendment for the above 
mentioned program were satisfactorily addressed. A reply at your earliest convenience is 
appreciated. 
 
Further details on this project may be found at 
http://www.cnlopb.ca/assessments/gxtgpm2ds.php   
 
Regards 
Darren 
 
Darren Hicks, M. Env. Sci. 
Environmental Analyst 
t. 709 778 1431 
 
twitter@CNLOPB 
www.cnlopb.ca 
 
--------------------------------------------------  

http://www.cnlopb.ca/assessments/gxtgpm2ds.php


 
The information, including attachments, transmitted in this communication is intended solely 
for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential information 
and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, printing, copying, disclosure or other 
use of, or taking any action in reliance upon this information, by persons or entities other than 
the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. 
 
If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender and delete/destroy 
the entire communication received by e-mail. 
 
Please note that any e-mails and attached files have been scanned for the presence of 
computer viruses. However, you are advised to check for the presence of viruses. The Canada-
Newfoundland and Labrador Offshore Petroleum Board accepts no liability for any damage 
caused by any virus so transmitted by e-mail. 
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